
Selection in Mumbai Police Force 

 

 

Many congratulations…our BBA alumnus Omkar Jadhav has been selected in Mumbai Police 

Force. On Saturday, 2nd September 2023 Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar felicitated Omkar on 

the success and wished him all the best for the future. Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai was 

present on the occasion. Many congratulations Amol. #alumnisuccessstories #bharatividyapeeth 

#imrda 


